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In relation to the news disclosed this Monday, July 15, 2019 by some media about 
the Office of the Comptroller General of the Republic’s "Report on Exceptional 
Control of Hidroituango Electric Generation Project Resources", EPM points out that, 
according to what was stated by the Vice-Comptroller to the media, this is an internal 
working document.  
 
EPM is awaiting the final report from the Office of the Comptroller General of the 
Republic, and until it is officially notified and analyzed, it will not make a statement 
on the matter. 
 
 
 
 


